
UNIVERSITY BAPTIST CHURCH
16106 Middlebrook Dr., Houston TX 77059

Phone: 281.488.8517   Email: ubc@ubc.org

visit us at ubc.org

 GUEST      INFO

our mission
 

Becoming a family of Christ followers,
connecting people with God’s Kingdom

how to connect

 a THE BIG THREE:  

c   Find a worship time  

c   Find a regular group
c   Find a place to serve 

social media
l facebook/UBCHouston	   l twitter/UBCHouston

l instagram/UBCHouston	   l linkedin/UBCHouston

June 16, 2019

attendance update 
Last Week	                                   WORSHIP   859		   BIBLE  STUDY  844

giving update
Last Week’s Offering	                                                $74,222

Weekly Requirement	                                               $71,000

FY2019 Budget (Oct-May)	                                 $2,538,000

Actual Giving	                                                      $2,522,000

ubc staff
Dr. Steven Laufer Senior Pastor 
David Mobley Executive Director 
Aaron Glenn Pastor of Serving Ministries 
Dr. Garet Robinson Pastor of Adult Ministries
Bart Morrison Pastor of Worship Ministries 

Randy Cox Assoc. Pastor of Leadership Development 
Terri Greer Assoc. Pastor of Preschool Ministries
Karen Murphy Assoc. Pastor of Children’s Ministries
Ben Sandstrom Assoc. Pastor of Contemporary 
Worship Ministries
Kyle Wilson Assoc. Pastor of Student Ministries

current worship series 
The GOOD, the BAD & the UGLY
The Left-Handed Kid (Judges 3:12-30)—The second major Judge, 

Ehud, is a great case study in courage and craftiness. Like the 

others, he was anointed by the Spirit of God, and he was willing to 

take a significant risk and not to let a perceived weakness hinder 

his obedience. How many times do we let perceived weaknesses 

or insecurities keep us from stepping out in faith and following in 

something that God may be calling us to do? Maybe, like Ehud, we 

can learn to see what the world identifies as weaknesses as possible 

strengths. Especially when we go in the Spirit of the Lord.

c
Visit the Connection 

Corner before or 

after services to talk 

to someone about 

becoming a covenant 

member.

Pastoral Assistant Needed—We are currently accepting 

applications for a full-time Pastoral Assistant (30-40 hours) to 

work in the Adult Ministries office. To apply, a résumé can be 

emailed to Jim Smith at jim.smith@ubc.org.

Vástago de Gracia is UBC’s Spanish-language worship service that 

meets in the Chapel during the 9:30 hour every Sunday! All are 

welcome to join.

Vástago de Gracia es el nuevo servicio de adoración en español 

que se reune en la capilla a las 9:30 de la mañana los domingos. 

¡Todos son bienvenidos!

Prelude	                Christopher Morrison

Baptism	               Te r r i  G r e e r

Jake Del Sardo

Dad Letters

Welcome to Worship            Dr. Garet Robinson

A TIME OF WORSHIP

*Hymns of Praise	               Congregation

Have Faith in God #405
The Solid Rock #406

Pastoral Prayer              Kyle Wilson

Prayer Response	           David Henry

Once and for All

SERVICE OF THE WORD

*Scripture Reading	       Merideth Bahnsen

2 Cor. 12:7-10

Anthem		  Sanctuary Choir & Orchestra

To Love Our God

Today’s Message
“The Left-Handed Kid”

Dr. Steve Laufer

Judges 3:12-30

(Pew Bible Pages #171-172)

*Song of Response          Congregation

My Faith Has Found a Resting Place #412

A TIME OF THANKSGIVING

*Prayer of Thanks	              Steve Ebell

Offertory               Karen Murphy

VBS Recognition

Announcements/Benediction     Dr. Steve Laufer

*Closing Song		      Congregation

‘Tis So Sweet to Trust in Jesus #411

*All who are able, please stand.
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 TODAY IN WORSHIP	    11:00

If you would like someone to pray with you 
after the service, please feel free to stop by 
the Connection Corner.

Words and music used by permission CCLI #147632.

SIDE     BAR

The annual “Change for Life” Baby Bottle Fundraiser for 

the Beltway 8 South Crisis Pregnancy Center has ended. If 

you picked up a bottle please return it to the Fellowship Hall 

TODAY! Thank you for your support of this ministry of care and 

compassion. 

Right at Home Moms (RAHM)—Join us for FOCUS with Fresh 

Eyes this summer! Melissa Dutton will lead five sessions on topics 

like social media, motherhood, and friendship. The first session, 

Put Fresh Eyes on your personal relationship with God, will be on 

June 19. Register at ubc.org/quicklinks today! w Wed, June 19, 
9:30-11:45 am, 3rd floor

Preparing for Marriage Workshop—Don’t forget to plan your 

marriage while planning your wedding. This all-day event focuses 

on priorities and topics to facilitate crucial conversations between 

you and your significant other. This course is registered with the 

Twogether in Texas initiative and will provide a discount on your 

marriage license. To register, visit ubc.org/quicklinks. Deadline to 

register is June 19. w Sat, June 22, 9 am-5:30 pm, UBC

You’re invited to the next Family Picnic! Come connect with 

your UBC Family at the Pavilion on July 4. Hamburgers and 

hotdogs will be for sale along with Ritter’s ice cream. There will 

be games for preschool through high school kids, including a 

bounce house, nine square, and more. Plus, live music! w Thurs, 
July 4, 5-7 pm, the Pavilion

Women’s Supper Club—In our busy culture it can be 

challenging to truly connect with other women. That is why 

Women’s Ministries is excited to introduce Supper Club, a 

gathering of 6-8 women, to enjoy an easy-going meal and 

fellowship. Groups will meet at various places and times 

throughout the month of July. Sign up to be a part of a 

Supper Club group TODAY in the Fellowship Hall!

Third Floor Renovations—Dramatic changes are happening to the 

Student Ministries area on the third floor of the Learning Center. 

This critical remodeling project will help UBC continue to reach 

out to and serve students in the Clear Lake area for years to 

come. Phase 1 is almost finished, but we still need approximately 
$155,000 to complete the entire project. Will you prayerfully 

consider being a financial partner? Contact: kyle.wilson@ubc.org.

Preschool Volunteers Needed—We are looking for volunteers 

to serve this summer during the 9:30 and 11:00 am services on 

Sunday mornings! Can you help? Email terri.greer@ubc.org to 

learn how you can get involved.

happening now
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Dr. Garet Robinson

Baptism

Seth Misegades

Worship in Song

Here for You
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Chris Mahaffey

2 Cor. 12:7-10

Good, Good Father

Prayers of Thanks

Ben Sandstrom

Peace Be Still
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Dr. Steve Laufer

Judges 3:12-30

(Pew Bible Pages #171-172)

Song of Response 

What a Beautiful Name

VBS Recognition

Karen Murphy

Announcements & Benediction

Dr. Steve Laufer

Did you know we have online giving? Go to ubc.org/give to get 

all the details. You can also give by installing the “ShelbyNext Giving” 

app on your smartphone, or via text to 281-612-7123. For more info, 

contact accounting@ubc.org.

upcoming events for 
preschool, children & students

Ready. Set. GO! Preschool Family Missions—Are you 

searching for practical ways to serve others this summer 

with your whole family? Join us in June and July for UBC’s 

preschool family mission projects, “Ready. Set. GO!”. Food 

collection will run every Sunday in June. Food collected is 

delivered to a food bank the following week by KJOY. 

Student Ministries—Students going to Love Africa and/or UM 

Army must attend a meeting with one parent/guardian. If you 

are unable to attend one of these meetings, schedule a private 

meeting with Brittany (bstalcup@ubc.org) or Kyle. There is a 

$25 fee for a private meeting.

•  Love Africa: Wednesday, June 19, 6 pm, 3rd floor

•  UM Army: Sunday, June 30, 12:30 pm, 3rd floor

Summer Movie Clubhouse—Kids (grades 1-5) are invited to 

eat popcorn and watch the cool, new movie Secret Life of 

Pets 2. Afterward, return to UBC for food, Bible study, and 

crafts! Register at ubc.org/kids-summer. Cost: $20 w Wed, 
June 19, 9 am-3 pm, Chapel

Kinder Movie Daze—Kindergartners (completed) join us for a 

movie day here at UBC! Our first movie is the comedy Secret 

Life of Pets. Register now at ubc.org/kids-summer. Cost: $10 

w Wed, June 19, 9 am-3 pm, UBC

Monday Madness—Children (completed grades 1-3) get 

ready for a wet and wild time at Pirate Bay Waterpark in 

Baytown! Cost is $30. To register, visit ubc.org/quicklinks.    

w Mon, June 24, 9 am-4 pm

Awesome Adventure—Be cool—and get cooled off—at 

the waterpark this summer! Kids (completed grades 4-5) 

are invited to bring a friend and make some friends at 

Schlitterbahn Water Park in Galveston! Cost is $45. Visit   

ubc.org/quicklinks to register. w Fri, June 28, 8:30 am-5 pm

KJOY Missions Camps—Kids learning to serve Jesus first, 

Others second, Yourself last (KJOY). This year there are two 

KJOY Mission Camps! These four-day camps practice putting 

missions into action. Each day we will focus on a different 

area of service to our community. For more information email  

janet.kuhlman@ubc.org.

•	 Entering Kindergarten: June 24-27, 9 am-1 pm

•	 Completed Kindergartners: July 8-11, 9 am- 1 pm
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